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13 June 2017 

Boart Longyear Recapitalisation: Application for injunction dismissed 

Boart Longyear Limited (ASX:BLY) (Boart Longyear or the Company) advises that the Supreme Court 
of New South Wales today dismissed the application by entities associated with Mr Anthony Maurici for 
an injunction, as outlined in the Company's announcement to ASX on 8 June 2017. 

As a result, the Company's Annual General Meeting scheduled for today, Tuesday, 13 June 2017 at 
1.00 pm the Melbourne Convention and Exhibition Centre, will proceed as planned and all resolutions 
relating to the Company’s proposed recapitalisation will be considered at the meeting.   

Investor Relations:     Media: 
Nate Stubbs      Michael Weir 
Director, Investor Relations    Citadel-MAGNUS   
Australia: +61 8 8375 8300    Australia: +61 8 6160 4903   
USA: +1 801 952 8343     Mobile: +61 402 347 032   
ir@boartlongyear.com      mweir@citadelmagnus.com 

http://www.boartlongyear.com/
mailto:ir@boartlongyear.com
mailto:mweir@citadelmagnus.com

